
 

 

 

CO: R & GR (Bancassurance) 

Kind Attention: Esteemed Customers 

Reference is invited to Bank’s corporate agency agreement with M/s. United India 

Insurance Co. Ltd (UIIC), wherein co-branded product “Arogya Raksha” from United 

India Insurance is offered for covering Health Insurance. 

In this regard, Bank has received notice from M/s. UIIC on withdrawal of Arogya 

Raksha product from 06/03/2023, which is being circulated by M/s. UIIC in their 

regional/representative offices, website, and news-papers along with direct 

intimation to policy holders. 

As per the notice, renewals falling within the 90 days of the notice period i.e., from 

06/03/2023 to 05/06/2023, the policy can be renewed before 05.06.2023 with all the 

existing terms and conditions at prevailing premium rates till the policy’s expiration 

period. Further, all the policies which are in-force will continue to be serviced till the 

policy expiry period and any claims raised during the policy period will be honoured 

as per the terms and conditions of the policy. 

Keeping in view our customers interest first, it is reiterated that Bank values its 

relationships with customers and is empathetic to their interests. Bank is in the 

process of discussion with the existing insurer and other insurance partners for 

portability of the insurance coverage of all its Arogya Raksha customers along with 

existing and continuity benefits. 

For any further clarifications, visit the nearest Indian Bank branch. 
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